
Learn more at www.AmericansForTheArts.org/AK

AMERICANS FOR THE ARTS IS PROUD  
TO HAVE AWARDED SENATOR LISA MURKOWSKI  

THE 2017 CONGRESSIONAL ARTS LEADERSHIP AWARD 

THE NATIONAL  
ENDOWMENT 
FOR THE ARTS 
HELPS  OUR 
COMMUNITIES

  THRIVE
Did you know, in 2016 alone, the NEA awarded a total of $1,061,000 in federal grants to 

13 nonprofit and governmental arts organizations throughout the state of Alaska? 

These grants worked to enhance access to the arts for all, especially in underserved areas.  
Of this NEA funding, more than $700,000 went to the Alaska State Council on  

the Arts. The state then matched these federal funds and awarded grants  
to nearly 200 arts organizations across Alaska.

 
Congratulations to these organizations in our state who  

received a direct grant from the NEA in 2016:

Alaska Design Forum  |  Alaska State Council on the Arts  |  Anchorage Concert Association 
Anchorage Museum  |  Anchorage Symphony Orchestra  |  Baranov Museum 

Hoonah City Schools  |  Juneau Jazz & Classics  |  Organized Village of Kasaan 
Perseverance Theatre  |  Sealaska Heritage Institute  |  Sitka Summer Music Festival

University of Alaska at Anchorage


